
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues,        03/30/21 
 
 
 
After many months of discussions, we finally reached and signed an agreement on the APLD / 
Partial Long Term Activity scheme. 
 
The company garantees, in exchange for the decrease in employee activity, to keep the jobs 
of all cabin crew under French contracts and to maintain the skills of everyone. 
 
This APLD agreement will be in effect from May 1st 2021, except that the current conditions 
of the classic partial activity are always more advantageous for the employer (without change 
for the remuneration of CA and PU). 
 
It will be the responsibility of the CSE to closely follow developments in the situation, ensure 
the smooth operation of the system and give its opinion, by vote, on its renewal every six 
months. 
 
The management has finally proposed us NAO / Mandatory negociation meeting scheduled 
for March 22nd.  
During this meeting, we will have the opportunity to deal with subjects that are important to 
you such as PU / GI bonuses, vacations, sickness leave and maternity leave... 
 
We remain at your disposal. 
 
Take care, 
 
 
viphilippart.snpnc@gmail.com 
 
        L’équipe SNPNC Volotea 
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